We are seeking interns for student tutoring, coaching,
summer camps, fine arts, and summer school classroom
support.

Applicants must be high school graduates who are currently
enrolled in technical schools, colleges, or universities.
Selected individuals will be required to pass a background
check.

The internships will begin on or about June 1, 2021, but some
may start later in the summer. The length of each internship
will be determined by the activity being supported. If
interested, please contact Vicki Frost at
vfrost@washington.kl2.ga.us or (478)553-2041 extension 1253.
Please be prepared to provide your dates of availability and

area of interest.
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